MELKSHAM AMATEURS

Mr. Littlejohn Philip Elected President

Mr. W. Littlejohn Philip, O.B.E., of Bath, who has recently resumed the managing directorship of Spencers (Ltd.),
the Melksham engineering concern, was elected President of the Melksham Operatic Society, at the annual meeting on
Tuesday.

Other appointments were:-Chairman, Mr. B. D. Milne; secretary, Mr. A. V. Campbell, and treasurer, Mr. F. Hagley.
The vice-presidents were re-elected, as were the Committee, with the addition of Mrs. Barton and Messrs. P. Stevens and
F. West.

It was reported that there was a deficit on the recent production of “The Yeomen of the Guard,” but that the
amount had already been considerably reduced, and would, in all likelihood, be liquidated in the near future.

Six light operas, not confined to the Gilbert and Sullivan series, were considered for the next production, but a
decision was postponed until next week.
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